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Since you have failed to reply, I see no reason to hold up this article.  I 
am happy that you agree with me on my actions.

Sincerely,

Steven A. McCaleb

Subj:   Corruption and Power in Mississippi
Date:   1/18/00 7:51:12 PM Central Standard Time
From:   <A HREF="mailto:Mccaleb5thdist">Mccaleb5thdist</A>
To: <A HREF="mailto:rweeks@sunherald.com">rweeks@sunherald.com</A>, <A 
HREF="mailto:llong@wlox.com">llong@wlox.com</A>

Mr. Weeks and Mr. Long: Read the below article and see if I left anything 
out.  This article will be E−mailed out tomorrow and I feel you two should 
get the first reading.

Thanks,

Steven A. McCaleb

I find it odd at how our Gulf Coast Newspaper (The Sun Herald), and our 
Television Station (WLOX−TV 13/ABC) can disregard one person's interest in 
attempting to get his word out on how he got screwed out of money and tools 
by three attorneys, Donald Rafferty, Michael Channing Powell, Reilly Morse 
and others.  I am talking about Mr. Ronald Weeks, The Sun Herald and Mr. Leon 
Long, WLOX−TV 13/ABC.  These are the two outstanding individuals of our 
community which rather than help the person by investigating the Wildlife 
Rehabilitation and Nature Preservation Society or WRANPS for short.  I have 
requested over and over and over for their help but my request fell on deaf 
ears.  Why, could it be because their are three attorneys and the Mississippi 
Bar Associations involved?  Maybe its because WRANPS is located on land owned 
by University of Mississippi (USM), Director, Horace Fleming.  Maybe its 
because they are personal friends with Mr. Ben Clark, the corrupt Director of 
the Harrison County Building Code Office, located on Community Road off Hwy 
49.  Maybe its because they are friends with the President of the Mississippi 
Power Company.  Maybe it because they are real, real, good friends with all 
of the corrupt people I have stated above.  Here we have two leading citizens 
of our wonderful community on the Mississippi Gulf Coast.  And we also know 
the level of power these two fine upstanding leaders in our community have 
being the only Newspaper and Television station on the Mississippi Gulf 
Coast.  So, now it has been determined that our two leading citizens are also 
our two most corrupt leading citizens on the Mississippi Gulf Coast by nature 
of there position.  So who am I, as far as our two corrupt leading citizens 
and all of the others, I am no one.  And when you read my Web Page and Link 
you will understand what I have been saying to you.  All I have ever asked 
for was the money owned to me and the tools WRANPS stole from me.  But as we 
know in Mississippi it's whom you know not what is right and just.

My Web Site:  www.mississippi.com/~mccaleb/index.html



I asked that you read the web page and link and send me an e−mail letting me 
know what you would do in a case like this.

Thank you,

STEVEN A. McCALEB


